
LIBRARY
Newsletter

L B C C

 

RETURNS

May is Mental Health Awareness month, and  the
library now has a guide to all of our mental health
resources. This searchable guide is broken up into
categories including resources for students, faculty,
mental wellness, crisis, and fighting the stigma. We
provide these resources to benefit to the students,
staff, and faculty at LBCC in their studies and their
every day lives and hope everyone is making space
to take care of their mental well being. 
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MENTAL HEALTH RESOURCES

Library personnel will be available from 9:00AM to 3:00PM to receive books,
laptops, and other equipment that need to be returned on the last week of Spring
term, Monday - Friday June 8-12, and the week after - Monday-Friday, June 15-19.
During this time ...

Please place books to be returned in the Library's exterior book
drop
Please return laptops, chargers, and wireless hotspots directly to
Library personnel. There will be a table set up just inside the
Library entrance for you to drop devices off. Make sure to receive
verbal acknowledgement from us before you leave.
If you need to use computer equipment during Summer term,
please contact the library reference desk directly at
libref@linnbenton.edu and we can arrange an extended checkout.

https://libhelp.linnbenton.edu/subjects/mental-health


 

 
When the college closed due to COVID, many students were faced
with a loss of computer and internet access, while at the same time
adapting to a remote learning system that demanded higher
technological capability. There were students with cell phones but
no laptops, limited phone data, computers with no webcam or
microphone, old computers incompatible with school software, and
a host of other problems. So as the main provider of student
laptops, the library delivered. Literally. Several library staff
delivered laptops, Chromebooks, and hotspots with term-long
checkouts to locations in Sweet Home, Lebanon, Albany, and
Corvallis so students could complete schoolwork. Almost 95
individual students were served, and while most activity was at the
beginning of term, emergencies have cropped up for students
throughout the Spring.
 
 

CHECKOUT THE TECH
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Now the library is gearing up to collect items
and redistribute them for Summer Term. If
you have students in need of a computer and
internet access to complete their schoolwork,
contact us. If we are not able to meet their
needs, we will help them connect with the
Roadrunner Resource Center.
 
Providing laptops for long-term checkout
this Spring emptied our regular laptop pool,
and we had to give out a few slow old
clunkers with no webcam. Luckily, a
generous legacy gift of ten laptops from the
2019-2020 Student Leadership Council team
will be added to our collection and we are
very excited! The outgoing SLC wanted to
show their commitment to helping current
and future LBCC students. "We hope it is a
lasting legacy of our work for LBCC and the
students we happily represented," says
Student Ambassador and SLC team member
Jonathon Media. Thank you SLC! The library
has ordered the laptops and is hoping to have
them ready to go by Summer Term.

http://library.linnbenton.edu/home


Add an attribution statement with the creator, title, link, and license information for the work;
Add alt text to the image metadata so that the image can be understood by screen reader users.

There will probably be two more steps before your image is ready to share widely:

RESOURCES FOR IMAGES

FROM COMMUNITYARCHIVE
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pixabay Unsplash

Flickr Google 

All of the images you will find in these
repositories are in the public domain (CC0).

All of the images you will find in
this repository can be reused,
modified, and shared for free;
more information about
the Unsplash license.

Use the license dropdown menu in
search results to limit your search to
images with Creative Commons
licenses.

From your search results, click on
"Images" and then find the usage
rights dropdown under search
tools.

Recommended places to search for openly licensed images

ARTstor Gale General Onefile

Smithsonian Open Access

Other library image databases:

"FAQ: Open Images" by Open Oregon is licensed under CC BY 4.0

https://library-artstor-org.ezproxy.libweb.linnbenton.edu/#/
https://pixabay.com/
https://unsplash.com/
https://www.flickr.com/
http://www.google.com/
https://unsplash.com/license
https://library-artstor-org.ezproxy.libweb.linnbenton.edu/#/
https://go-gale-com.ezproxy.libweb.linnbenton.edu/ps/start.do?p=ITOF&u=lbcc
https://www.si.edu/openaccess
http://faq.openoregon.org/open-images
https://openoregon.org/
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0

